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Snow Clearing of Adjoining Cycling Infrastructure and 
Sidewalks 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That Option 1 in the report of the General Manager, Transportation & Construction 
Department dated November 4, 2019, be adopted. 

 
History 
At the November 4, 2019 Standing Policy Committee on Transportation meeting, a 
report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction dated November 4, 
2019 was considered. 
 
Your Committee also resolved that the Administration report back on opportunities to 
work with Downtown Saskatoon on both communications and physical handling of 
snow. 
 
Attachment 
November 4, 2019 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 


